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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: muhammad.saleem@chipconsulting.org
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 12:56 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 

salman.khan@chipconsulting.org; rehanamansha; Sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Safety Warden left the job 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
Dear Ma'am,  

It is hereby reported that our safety warden Zaman Butt, recently hired and deployed at Hill Filling Station has 
left his site on Friday 16-Dec-22 at 2 Pm, whith out informing me. The next day i called him and tried to contact 
him on whatsapp as well, but he didn't respond to me up till now. Further, I called hus site manger and 
confirmed the scenario. It is requested to please contact him for further procedure to finalize his contract status. 
So that we can go for a new hiring in other case.  

Regards  
Muhammad Saleem  
Supervisor North  
Islamabad  
-- 
Sent from myMail for Android 


